
  

 
 

 

Bulletin, 17 January 2019 

 

Last week we launched a survey and call for evidence, for MPs and staff, as 

part of a review of MPs’ staffing budgets. If you would like to contribute, you can 

find out details on how to do so, by clicking here. 

 

Our 2018 Annual Survey of MPs and Staff has now closed. Thank you to all 

those who completed it and gave their feedback. We will use these findings to 

continue to improve the support we provide. We will publish the results in due 

course. 

 

 

Business Costs and Expenses Publication 

  

Today, IPSA has published our routine, bi-monthly publication of MPs’ business 

costs and expenses for all claims processed in August and September 2018. 

You can view these on our website, under the MP Costs tab. 

 

This marks the 50th publication of MPs' business costs and expenses. The 

openness and transparency of IPSA, since 2010, has become a model for 

legislatures worldwide. 

 

 

Year-End Guidance 

 

As we draw closer to the end of the financial year, we will be publishing Year-

End guidance for the 2018-19 financial year towards the end of January. Please 

look out for our communication on this, as it will explain what you need to do to 

submit any claims from this year's budget. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the allocation of rent, for accommodation or 

constituency offices, between financial years, please get in touch with your 

Account Manager, on 020 7811 6400 and press 1. 

http://www.theipsa.org.uk/staffingreview
https://www.theipsa.org.uk/mp-costs/


 

 

Phone Line Closure 

 

Due to staff training, IPSA's phone lines will be closing early today at 3pm. 

 


